
 

 

 

 

May 24, 2019 

 

Amy Gibbons, President 
Board of Directors 
Cortina Community Services District 
PO Box 43 
Arbuckle, CA 95912 
 
Dear Amy, 

It is with regret that I must terminate the General Management contract between Kampa Community 
Solutions, LLC and the District effective June 27, 2019.  Our firm simply cannot provide the staff time 
necessary to adequately service the District’s needs.   

We do offer, however, to assist CCSD in the management transition and to assist where time allows and 
the need arises.  We are very proud of the work that we have accomplished in the past year, and wish the 
Board and community the best in the coming years.    

 Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter J. Kampa 
President 


